
 
Town of Pelham, NH 

 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 
 

Town of Pelham  
 

PUBLIC HEARING 
 
 

The Pelham Board of Selectmen will hold a Public Hearing on Tuesday, 
May 26 at 6:45 PM to accept the following Donation: 

 
The Labor & Materials for a Remodel of Raymond Park Lodge to Parks & 

Recreation 
 With a Value of Approximately $19,550 

By: Mr. Stephen Brussard  of Brussard General Contractors, Inc. 
 

Items Detailed as Follows: 
Supply and install ten (10) new double hung windows, $4,000 

Duct work, insulation, wiring controls and start up for new HVAC $3,500 
Complete building prime and painting, $3,500 

Three (3) new safety glass viewing panels, $500 
New sheelchair ramp (formed composite) decking and railings, $3,500 

New concrete approach pad leading to ramp, $1,750 
Remodel Men’s and Ladies room, flooring, walls and ceiling $2,800 

 
 

The Public Hearing will be held at  
 

Sherburne Hall  
6 Village Green 



Pelham, NH  03076 
 
 

  Posted May 20, 2015 


